CITY OF CARMEL-BY-THE-SEA
COMMUNITY ACTIVITIES AND CULTURAL COMMISSION

NOTICE OF RE-SCHEDULED MEETING

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the September 9, 2014 9:30 a.m. regular
meeting of the Community Activities and Cultural Commission, in the City
Hall Council Chambers, has been re-scheduled. The next regular meeting
date will be Tuesday, September 23, 2014 at 9:30 a.m. in the City Hall
Council Chambers.

An agenda of the meeting will be posted in advance.
Please contact the Library and Community Activities Director at 624-1366,

if you have any questions.

Affidavit of Posting:  Dated this 3™ day of September, 2014 at 1:45 p.m.
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Lori Frontella, MMC
Interim City Clerk




